
 
Friday 25th October 2024 

Contact us 

Phone: 01252 837538  

Email: info@sandringham.kite.academy  

Dear parents and carers,   

As we reach the end of this first (and very long!) half term, I want to extend a huge congratulaƟons to 
all our children. It has been wonderful to see each of them seƩle so well into their new classes and 
rouƟnes, bringing such enthusiasm and kindness to every day. Their posiƟvity and resilience have truly 
been a joy to witness. 

I would also like to thank you, our parent and carer community, for your constant support, whether 
through morning drop-offs, aŌer-school discussions with teachers, or simply encouraging your child’s 
progress. The partnership we share is 
vital to everything we achieve here and 
your involvement enriches our school in 
so many ways. 

A huge thank you as well for your 
generosity in our harvest donaƟons to 
The Hope Hub. These contribuƟons 
have made a real difference , reflecƟng 
our commitment to community support. 
Together, we are building a culture of 
care that goes beyond our school gates 
and I’m so proud of the difference we’re 
making together. 

I hope you have a lovely half-term 
break; we look forward to seeing you all 
again on Monday 4th November! 

Mr Lodge 

Star of the Week and Core Values Awards 

A huge well done to all of these superstars for winning a Star of the Week or Core Values award! 

Star of the Week 

Jessica, SebasƟan, Ethan, Zara, 

William, Theo, Aarav, Alfie 

Core Values 

Ethan, Olivia, Xavier, Harry, 

Elena, Esme 



 

Diary updates: 

Autumn 2 

Monday 4th November—term begins 

Wednesday 13th November—Y2 Rabbits parent lunch 

Friday 15th November—Children in Need day (wear something spoƩy/muŌi) 

Wednesday 27th November—Y2 Foxes parent lunch 

Wednesday 4th December—PTA Christmas fayre (wear Christmas jumpers/muŌi) *updated date* 

Monday 16th December—sponsored reindeer run for Phyliss Tuckwell Hospice 

Wednesday 18th December—YR naƟvity performance at Frimley BapƟst Church (9am) 

Thursday 19th December—YR naƟvity performance at Frimley BapƟst Church (9am) 

Friday 20th December—Christmas dinner for lunch (wear Christmas jumpers/muŌi) 

Friday 20th December—last day of term (1:10pm collecƟon) 

Friday 25th October 2024 

Staffing updates 

We are delighted to share two exciƟng updates news about our admin team! Firstly, our current 
Admin Assistant, Miss Hensley, has been successful in securing the Admin Officer role. This is a well-
deserved promoƟon and we’re thrilled to see her step into this new role where she will conƟnue to 
support our school with her dedicaƟon and experƟse. In addiƟon, we are pleased to announce that 
Mrs Bean has secured the Admin Assistant posiƟon. This is an exciƟng opportunity for her and we are 
so glad that she will be conƟnuing her journey with us in a new capacity within the office. 

With these changes, we will be adverƟsing for the LSA posiƟon over the coming weeks; we will keep 
you updated as we move forward with recruitment. 

Please join us in congratulaƟng Miss Hensley and Mrs Bean on their achievements! 

AƩendance 

Whole school target: 97%   Year-to-date whole school aƩendance: 95% 

Class groups’ aƩendance:  

Moles —95%    Hedgehogs – 93%   Squirrels – 94%  Owls – 95%  

            Rabbits – 95%     Foxes – 94% 



 
Friday 25th October 2024 

This week, the spotlight is on our Nursery and RecepƟon classes. 

In Nursery, we have been reading The Enormous Turnip and learning all about 
harvest. The children loved listening to the story and exploring different vegetables. 
We carved pumpkins, dug for vegetables in soil and created some vegetable print 
painƟngs. Finally, to top that all off, we baked our own delicious bread rolls!    

RecepƟon have conƟnued to seƩle into school really well and they have blown us away with their 
quick recall of their phonics sounds. We have been unpacking the stories ‘The Colour Monster’ and 
‘Mixed’ during our wriƟng, which has led to some great conversaƟons about our feelings. We linked 
this with our art sessions and explored colour mixing, which was lots of fun. We celebrated our first 
term at school with a dress up day with the theme of tradiƟonal tales and nursery rhymes. Check us 
out! 
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